
September 2020 - Updates!
Campus Visits, Staff Appreciation Notes, Snack Donations Needed and Hawk Gear Pick up!

Come Visit Esencia K-8!

This week, Monday September 21st through
Friday September 25th, the Esencia K-8 Campus
will be open for parents and students everyday
from 3-6pm. Come see the location of your child's
classroom and the gate for drop-off and pick-up
they will be using when school reopens for in-
person learning.

Help us Show our Staff
Some Love!

While on campus visiting your classroom, please
stop by the front office windows and help show
how much we appreciate the teachers and staff by
leaving them a little note of appreciation and
encouragement. Starting Monday, September
21st, you can leave a message on our "Wall of
Praise" located on the windows by the front office.
Due to Covid-19, please bring your own
pen/marker. Plain notecards will be available to
write your note on.

Second Chance to Pick Up your
Hawk Gear on Thurs, September

24th from 3-6pm

If you ordered Hawk Gear, please come to
Esencia K-8 in the main parking lot on Thursday,
September 24th from 3-6pm for pick up. If you
did not order Hawk Gear, we will have very limited
quantities of items for sale (credit card ONLY)
during this time as well. We will reopen our Hawk
Gear store in November.

https://www.thegrayre.com/


Snack Donations Needed!

PTSA would love your help in welcoming our
teachers back to campus. The current reopening
plan sees a phased reopening to in-person
learning starting on Monday, 9/28, with all grades
on campus by Tuesday 10/6. We are collecting
snacks to keep our teachers, admins,
paraeducators, and all staff members nourished as
they welcome our kids back to campus! If you
would like to help us with a snack donation, please
sign up here. Once you sign up, the address for
drop-off will be emailed. Please note: no snack
donations will be accepted at the front office.

Save the Date

September 24th- Hawk Gear Pick Up from 3-6pm

October 6th- Dine Out/Take Out at Bear Coast
Coffee at their Dana Point location only

October 21st- PTSA General Association Meeting

Thank You to our Corporate Partner!

If you would like to become a corporate or community partner, please email Kelli Navarro at
ek8fundraising@gmail.com to find out more information. Thank you!
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c45a8a723a3f58-welcome
https://www.facebook.com/esenciak8ptsa
https://www.instagram.com/esenciak8ptsa/
https://esenciak8ptsa.org/

